
 SUGGESTIONS FOR 
WORLDWIDE 

FertilityCare™ WEEK 

• Send mailings to your clients informing
them of the week and thanking them for
choosing FertilityCare™.

• Offer to speak after each mass about
FertilityCare and have an information table
set up in the back of the church.

• Organize a special Mass and provide
thoughts for the homilies or for the
intercessions to be used at Mass.

• Inform your Bishop as soon as possible and
request a letter or article in your Diocesan
Newspaper.  Send a mailing to priests,
pastoral ministers, and deacons.

• Send a gift such as “Women Healed”
or a CD of one of the Annual Meeting
presentations to interested persons and
supporters.

• Organize and sponsor a high school or
Confirmation class essay contest.

• Organize those interested in meeting
for Eucharistic Adoration and provide
hospitality to follow.

• Have a mother-daughter, father-son
program that week.

• Send announcements to your
supporters about the celebration.

• Organize a homily contest for seminarians.
• Organize displays in hospitals, Catholic

Charity offices and Physician practices.
• Place Announcements in parish bulletins,

local newspapers, etc.
• Use Social Media to advertise your

services, to provide an informational
“tidbit” each day of the week, etc.
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SUGGESTIONS FOR USE OF 
FertilityCare™ Week 

PowerPoint Presentation 

• This year’s PowerPoint Presentation can
be used as a promotional presentation to
encourage attendance at an Introductory
Session.

• Use in Marriage Preparation programs.

• Print and post individual slides in
churches, schools, physician offices, etc.

• Develop inserts for parish bulletins or
mailings.

• Set up table displays in physician
practices, lobbies, diocesan offices,
churches and waiting rooms using a poster
board or display board for table
presentations.

• Print the slides on small cards that may be
included in Introductory Session Packets
or given out like a business card with your
contact information on the back.

• Enlarge slide into a poster or banner. This
can often be done economically at a local
copy center. (Any slide, depending on
your needs, can be made into a poster).

• Use as a loop on the screen during coffee
and donuts or while people are waiting for
the Introductory Session to begin or at the
end when scheduling appointments.

Have a celebration and invite 
FertilityCare Practitioners, Instructors, 
Medical Consultants, staff, and 
supporters to celebrate friendships and 
support each other in your work. 

SUGGESTIONS FOR USE OF 
FertilityCare™ Week Poster 

(Any slide in the PowerPoint can be printed 
as a poster) 

• Post flyers in FertilityCare™ Centers,
offices, Diocesan Centers, Parish Centers,
Physician Offices, Pro Life Centers,
bulletin boards in churches and libraries.

• Use flyers as inserts in newsletters,
newspapers, and mailings.

• Publish flyers in your diocesan
newspapers, local hospital, pro-life and
community papers.

• E-mail to supporters, promoters, and
clients.

• Insert the flyers into Introductory Session
Packets.

• Use flyers in newsletters, newspaper
announcements, and mailings to promote
the FertilityCare™ Center.
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